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New York State Vehicle and Traffic Law, Section 415(8), and NYCRR 78.21 provide that 

dealer number plates may be used, for the operation of any vehicle owned or controlled 

by the dealership and held for sale or demonstration, EXCEPT: 

 

1. a vehicle rented to another; 

2. a vehicle used to transport passengers for hire; 

3. a tow truck or wrecker used by the dealer for such purposes; 
4. a vehicle equipped for the purpose of towing or pushing disabled vehicles, or; 
5. a commercial or suburban type vehicle used by the dealer for commercial purposes other than      
directly affecting the sale or demonstration of that particular vehicle. 

 

Further, vehicles being properly operated with dealer number plates, consistent with 

these purposes, only require one plate and are exempt from registration and 

inspection.  As such, they are not required to display registration or 

inspection stickers. 
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